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Committee of the Whole Report 
For the Meeting of June 25, 2020 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: June 18, 2020 

From: Councillor Isitt  

Subject: Financial Contribution toward the City of New Westminster’s Legal Costs 

 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize an expenditure of $5,000 from the 2020 contingency as a contribution 
toward the City of New Westminster’s legal costs of defending an appeal in relation to the 
Business Regulations and Licensing (Rental Units) Bylaw No. 6926. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
 

 
 
Councillor Isitt       
 
 
 
 
 


